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  (Formerly known as Citrus Valley Independent Physicians [CVIP]) 

 

To:  Contracted Providers    

From:   Lupe Herrera, MHA 

VP Clinical & Strategy Integration 

Date:  May 28, 2020 

Re:  IPA Name Change - Emanate Health IPA 
 

 

Citrus Valley Independent Physicians is now Emanate Health IPA.   

 

We are excited to announce Emanate Health IPA as the new business name for our IPA Network.  As an 

integrated partner we share the vision of Emanate Health in elevating our communities' health through 

coordinated care.   

 

While our name has changed Emanate Health IPA will continue look out for the well-being of our 

Physicians and the patients we serve.    

 

We would like to especially thank our Physicians for helping Emanate Health IPA throughout the years in 

delivering healthcare services to individuals in our communities.   

 

As we open a new chapter, we look forward to working even more closely with our Physicians and other 

Healthcare providers to delivery compassionate and effective healthcare services.   

 

If you have any questions, please email us at IPASupport@EmanateHealth.org.  
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